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NRG WHOLESALE GENERATION LP, 
 
 Petitioner, 
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ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL 
PROTECTION AGENCY, 
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     PCB 15-85 
     (CAAPP Permit Appeal - Air) 

 
ORDER OF THE BOARD (by J.A. Burke): 
 
 NRG Wholesale Generation LP (NRG) asks the Board to review a September 25, 2014 
determination of the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (Agency).  The Agency’s 
determination concerns NRG’s Aurora Generating Station located at 29009 North Eola Road in 
Aurora, DuPage County. 
 
 NRG now asks the Board to dismiss it as the petitioner in this case and substitute Aurora 
Generation, LLC as the new petitioner.  Aurora Generation joins in the motion.  According to the 
petition, NRG ceased all ownership and operation of the station when the station was acquired by 
Aurora Generation on July 12, 2016.  The Agency has not responded to the motion; however, 
attached to the motion is an Agency-issued acknowledgement of name/ownership change in 
which the Agency states it has updated its records accordingly to accommodate the change. 
 
 The Board has granted similar requests.  See, e.g., Tilton Energy LLC (Tilton Energy 
Center) v. IEPA, PCB 09-92, slip op. at 2 (Jan. 7, 2010).  The Board grants NRG’s motion, and 
will amend the caption in this proceeding in future orders to reflect this order. 
 

IT IS SO ORDERED. 
 

I, John T. Therriault, Clerk of the Illinois Pollution Control Board, certify that the Board 
adopted the above order on September 8, 2016 by a vote of 4-0. 

 
___________________________________ 
John T. Therriault, Clerk 
Illinois Pollution Control Board 
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